
 
 

 
 

 

CENTRAL UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH BIHAR 
SH-7, Gaya-Panchanpur Road, Village – Karhara, Post-Fatehpur,  

Gaya - 824236 (Bihar) 
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th

 August, 2021 

Dear Alumni, 

 At the outset, as a Chairperson of Preparatory Committee of the Alumni Association 

of Central University of South Bihar let me welcome all our graduated students on the 

occasion of launching the life membership drive to form the GENERAL BODY of the 

Alumni Association of the University.  I would like to share that an Ordinance of Central 

University of South Bihar Alumni Association (CUSBAA) has been put in place with the 

approval of the Statutory Bodies of the University which is enclosed herewith for your 

reference.  

 Associating with one's alma mater is always a great feeling and an Institution takes 

pride when it gets to know about the various achievements of its former students. Central 

University of South Bihar Alumni Association (CUSBAA) endeavours to bring all passed out 

students together and to provide them a common platform to create a life-long connection 

between the University and its Alumnus. 

  It has been more than one decade since the University came into being and in a short 

span of time this University has carved a niche with its functioning, infrastructural facilities, 

experienced faculty, programmes of studies, pedagogical innovations and conducive 

environment for holistic growth of students. If we talk about today, our graduates are spread 

throughout the country and abroad in pursuit of higher learning and job and their 

performances make a difference everywhere. This is the high time to come together on a 

common platform to utilize your proficiency and expertise for the developmental activities of 

the society at large and the University in particular. 

 In order to connect all the Alumni, the University has developed a dedicated page on 

the website of the University where all information related to the Alumni Association are set 

out. An online form has been devised for life membership registration which may be accessed 

through the link http://www.cusb.ac.in/index.php/student/2016-03-31-10-41-54 on CUSB 

website. 

We look forward to your involvement to make this Alumni Association a great 

success. We are proud of our alumni and hope to meet with you soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

  

Prof. Pradhan Parth Sarthi 

Chairperson, Preparatory Committee 

Central University of South Bihar Alumni Association  

Encl. : As above 
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